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20 November 2024 

 
Sent via email to   

 

RE: LG24-0281 - Dog Incident Complaint 

Dear , 
 
REQUEST FOR OFFICIAL INFORMATION – RELEASE OF INFORMATION 
 
Thank you for your request for information held by the Queenstown Lakes District Council (QLDC). On 
20 November 2024 you requested the following information under the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA): 
 

• The number of infringements issued to dogs for breach of bylaw and failure to control 
specifically in Shotover Country in the last 12 months. 

 
QLDC RESPONSE 
 
Release of information 
 
To address your request, we consulted with the QLDC Animal Control Team. They informed us that, 
over the last 12 months, there has been one infringement under section 20(5) for failure to comply 
with a bylaw authorised by the section, and four infringements under section 53(1) for failure to keep 
a dog under control, all of which occurred in Shotover Country. 
 
We trust the above information satisfactorily answers your request. 
 
Kind regards, 

  
 
Democracy Services team 
Queenstown Lakes District Council 
P: +64 3 441 0499 
E: information.request@qldc.govt.nz 
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